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Navy to announce Disciplinary Actions and Corrective Measures 

following NAS Oceana Jet Fuel Spill Investigation 
 

NORFOLK, VA (NRMA) – Rear Adm. Jack Scorby will hold a news media availability at   

10 a.m. tomorrow on Naval Air Station (NAS) Oceana to provide an update on the status of the 

cleanup, the results of the investigation, disciplinary actions, and corrective actions following the           

May 11 incident that allowed 94,000 gallons of JP-5 jet fuel to spill at NAS Oceana. 

 

The media availability will be conducted at NAS Oceana headquarters. News media should 

meet at the Pass Office, located at 1410 Tomcat Blvd. across from the Navy Exchange, no later than 

9:40 a.m. 
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NOTE TO MEDIA: News media desiring to cover the availability should contact Navy 

Region Mid-Atlantic Public Affairs at (757) 322-2853, no later than 9 a.m. Friday.  
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